So@

Clinical Haematology
Society

27 July 2022

Attention: Igazi Foundation

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the South African Haematology Society we would like to thank you for your
enduring support and everything you are doing for haematology awareness in South Africa.

We want to specifically commend you for all the work that went into your newly compiled
Haematology nurses handbook. This will surely assist in enhancing the training of
Haematology nurses country wide. On behalf of SACHaS we want to thank you and declare
our support by endorsing this as a valued training tool.

Yours faithfully,

= =

Dr Hannes Koornhof
President: SACHaS


Hannes Koornhof


